## LEEDS ARTS CENTRE

## NEWSLETTER 23

October, 1989.

Welcome to another season of productions by the LEEDS ARTS CENTRE, kicking off with tonight's presentation of "Hamlet" probably the best known of William Shakespeare's tragedies.

As I am sure you will perceive, much hard work by producer, cast, crew, costume makers and administrators has been taking place over the Summer and early Autumn weeks so if you enjoy our production here tonight, it's all been worthwhile.

Well, since we last met in June, we have had several Green Room events, a "Silent Auction" - that was an education - a production of two one-act plays, an appearance, again with a one-act play, at the Kirkstall Festival, to name but a few. So, life has been pretty hectic over the Summer months.

We have already started with singing and dancing get-togethers in preparation for full scale rehearsals for the "Soiree" our December production which will have a mixture of music and melodrama, in fact, something for everyone. The production takes to the stage on Tuesday 12th to Saturday 16th December at 7.30 p.m.

So back to tonight's production, the costumes from which - together with many others from a range of different periods - are available for hire from the LEEDS ARTS CENTRE. Why not contact Mrs. Margaret Rhodes (756796) who will be pleased to help.

We hope you enjoy "Hamlet" and look forward to seeing you all at the Soiree in December.